
 

 

 

Invitation to Q4 Shareholder 
Information Meeting 
February 18, 2021 at 09:00 

Netlight Stockholm Office 

Online Meeting 

 

Netlight Consulting AB (publ) will host an online shareholder information meeting on February 

18, 2021, at 09:00. 

Please RSVP no later than February 16, 2021, by using this form. 

A link to the meeting will be sent out, to everyone who has signed up for the presentation, 

before the start of the event.  

For questions, please contact Jonathan Rosén at ir@netlight.com 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iAIR1B6_N0OXq6XFE3Hc6qL5ayS5R4pLlN2Jgu8LkyZUNlZPR0wyV01LVVlWTU9ZS0dITExNV0ZKNi4u
mailto:ir@netlight.com

